


       

    


DELTA KAPPA GAMMA SOCIETY INTERNATIONAL

ALPHA IOTA CHAPTER

DECEMBER 5, 2009

After our group enjoyed a delicious brunch, President Kathy Acree called the October 3 meeting to order and called the roll to check attendance. Thirteen members were present. As an inspiration, Kathy read a poem that had been a favorite of her father’s. A card from the family of Alva Inman’s family was read, and the announcement was made that Lenora Rudeseal had lost her sister.

The following reports were given:

· The minutes from the previous meeting were read and approved.

· Merry Greenwood presented the treasurer’s report. We have a balance of $3789.85 in the bank. We were also reminded to pay our dues if we have not done so.

· We were reminded that our December 5 meeting would include a brunch, silent auction, meeting, and program. Our February 6 meeting will be a joint meeting. No definite plans have been made as of yet for the May 1 meeting.

· The nominating committee was discussed. Virginia Hasty volunteered for the committee, and Lisa Stonica was nominated to participate also. The committee should present a slate of officers for the new biennium.

· The issue of attendance was discussed. The question of how to get members to attend was posed. It was suggested that the e-mails and notifications of meetings be sent out earlier.

· Names of prospective new members should be presented at the December meeting. There will be applications at the meeting, or they can be found on line at deltakappagamma.net.

· We were again reminded to pay our dues.

The meeting was then adjourned.








Respectfully Submitted,








Donna McDonald








Recording Secretary

